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VEHICLE VS PEDESTRIAN TRAFFIC COLLISION 

 

PASO ROBLES, CA – On Monday, January 6, 2025, at approximately 5:20 PM, Paso 

Robles Police Department Dispatch received a call about a single-vehicle traffic collision 

involving a pedestrian and a blue Dodge Charger in the 3300 block of Spring Street. The 

vehicle's driver remained at the scene and cooperated with the investigation. It was 

determined that drugs or alcohol were not contributing factors. The pedestrian, a 33-year-

old female resident of Paso Robles, sustained serious injuries and was transported to a 

local hospital for treatment. 

 

This is an ongoing investigation, and the Paso Robles Police Department is requesting 

anyone with any information to call the PRPD at (805) 237-6464 or persons wishing to 

remain anonymous are encouraged to call Crime Stoppers' 24-hour hotline at 805-549- 

STOP or by texting “SLOTIPS” plus your message” to CRIMES (274637). 

 

 
 

Media Contact Name: Jeremy Petlachi 

Title:                             Sergeant    

Phone:                           805-227-7472   

Email:                           jpetlachi@prcity.com 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 


